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如果您無法讀取該傳單, 請立即通知您的雇主或Sydney Markets Ltd (SML) 员工并要求传譯服务。 

  الاتصالإذا كنت لا تستطيع قراءة هذا المنشور يرجى إبلاغ صاحب العمل او 
 لتوفير ترجمة.   SML)بموظف السوق( 

Neu quy vi khong doc duoc thong tin nay, xim lam on bao cho nguoi chu hoac van phong Market (cho) de 
duoc nguoi huong dan thong dich thong tin nay cho quy xi. 

 
 

SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Pedestrian Safety 
 
SML reminds all stakeholders of the importance of always using pedestrian 
access ways and crossings.  All stakeholders have a Work Health and Safety 
(WHS) responsibility and obligation to their workers and visitors to the Market.  
 
Although not exhaustive, the following information is provided to assist 
stakeholders to comply with their WHS requirements.  
 

 Be alert when in the Markets; be aware of your surroundings and avoid 
distractions such as talking on a mobile phone 

 Always wear a Hi-Vis safety vest  

 Always use and stay in walkways  

 Always use pedestrian crossings  

 Be aware that pedestrians are not always visible to forklift operators 
and should exercise caution 

 
In the interest of safety, all vehicles must give way to pedestrians at all 
pedestrian walkways/access ways. 
 
 
BRIAN BIGELOW 
Acting Work Health & Safety Manager 
 
3 July 2019 
Ref:  C1625 
 
 
NOTE:  All unsafe work practices need to be reported to an SML Market Officer or by calling the 24 hour 
SML contact number 0409 325 232 or the WHS Manager on 0417 325 171. In addition, unsafe forklift 
practices should be reported to the owner of the forklift. 
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